The ClintOH Courier December 4, 2018

The Clinton Courier is helping Santa Claus this year. We’ve agreed to assist him with some
of his mail. Knowing how everyone reads the Courier, he asked us if we would publish
letters written to him in our paper or online. He says he’s really busy this time of the year
and it would be great to read the letter while he’s reading our paper! Well, we could not
refuse Santa. He’s always been so good to us. So all we ask is that letters to Santa be
received by December 9th and addressed to:

Santa Claus
The Clinton Courier
402 Monroe Street
Clinton, MS 39056

(p.s. Don’t forget to sign your full name.)

They will be published in the December 18th issue and online by the 18th.
If you miss the deadline, please still send, we always have more room online.




